
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 

Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 
 

• British Science Week: 

Week beginning 8th 

March (More infor-

mation to follow)  

• Comic Relief: Friday 

19th March  

• Virtual Parent con-

sultation: Week begging 

Monday 22nd March 

(more information to 

follow nearer the time) 

• Easter break: Friday 

2nd April (Good Friday)  

to Monday 19th April  

• INSET Day: Monday 

19th April  

•  BACK TO SCHOOL 

after Easter break: 

Tuesday 20th April  
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 P.T.O 

‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

Newsletter Date: 
Friday 5th     
March 2021 

Spring Term  
Issue 8 

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

 

 

REMEMBER TO ALWAYS SOCIAL 

DISTANCE AND WEAR A MASK 

WHEN DROPPING 

OFF/COLLECTING YOUR CHILD 

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING  
Remember next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help us raise 

even more!  

EU PARENTS-Important Brexit Information: 
Message sent on behalf of Enfield Citizens Advice:  

 

Brexit will affect the lives of EU citizens and their children. Parents, 

legal guardians and those with any responsibility for a child/children 

may need to take action to ensure they secure the rights of those           

children in the UK. According to The Migration Observatory, there are 

over 900,000 children of non-Irish EU citizens living in the UK.  

In many cases, parents, carers or legal guardians may not know that 

these children can and need to apply. This includes 239,000 children 

born in the UK, many of whom may not be British citizens. 

(info: https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/european-londoners-hub/

brexit-impact-children-eu-citizens-living-uk)  

  

All applications must be made to the EU settlement scheme by 30 

June 2021.  

  

Citizens Advice Enfield is providing advice to those EU/EASS and 

Swiss citizens living in Enfield that need support with applications.  

  

Please refer to the attached leaflets at the end of this newsletter for 

further information 

 FULL OPENING OF SCHOOL 

MONDAY 8th MARCH 
At SMAB we are all really looking    for-

ward to welcoming back all the children; 

we have missed them.  

    Please make sure you have read the letter on Class Dojo about the 

health and safety on returning back to school. Years 3 & 5- 8.30 a.m. 

and Years 4 & 6- 8.35 a.m. Years 3 and 4– Grenoble Garden         

entrance & Years 5 and 6 Tottenhall Road.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/european-londoners-hub/brexit-impact-children-eu-citizens-living-uk
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/european-londoners-hub/brexit-impact-children-eu-citizens-living-uk
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SMAB REMOTE LEARNING 

YEAR 3  

 

 

 

Year 3 have been incredibly busy completing last week’s Screen Free activities 

– Sarah from 3M made pancakes for Shrove Tuesday.  Andras from 3T became 

Head Chef at the ‘Choose the World You Want’ restaurant. His delicious menu 

will definitely create a positive difference in the world. In addition to this, he al-

so created a wonderful picture based on what he could see outside his window.  
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YEAR 4 

  

 

Year 4 has been embracing Spring and have been planting some flowers and 

fruits. Fjona is documenting the growth and doing some brilliant observation 

work; great Science skills on show! 

 

In RE, Year 4 have explored this term’s value, cooperation. Pupils have been writ-

ing     letters to loved ones and thanking them for their support as part of our focus 

on the      Beatitudes. They have also been very sneaky too and have been ‘spying’ 

on people at home to see when they have been showing our value and it has shown 
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YEAR 5 

 

In year 5 we have been looking at how to draw scientific diagrams, attached is 

an excellent example sent in from Lucy. This excellent RE work is by Maxim and 

Elesh, they have started their topic on Lent and were focusing on Palm Sunday 

from an observers point of view.  
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YEAR 6 

Year 6 have been working incredibly hard during this time and we have been so 

impressed with their effort! Last week, for screen free Friday, they created bird 

feeders or nests, posters on polar bears and information on how to protect them, 

sketches from a window and pancakes, lots of pancakes!! 

Well done Year 6!   
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